From:
 <efoley19@aol.com>

 To:
 <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

 Date:
 10/17/2014 1:08 PM

Subject: 133 York

Hi Jean, this week demolition finally started at 133 York St. I have a few questions for you.

- 1. I was under the impression that there would be a neighborhood meeting prior to starting. That way we were able to meet the contractors and get contact info if there were any problems. This never happened. Am I wrong in thinking this was supposed to be planned?
- 2. How is it that the construction plan can change after approval. I went and spoke to the contractor at the site the other day and was informed that the foundation construction plans had changed again and that another tree would be removed.

We had agreed on what trees would be removed in our easement.

3. I hope you are having a good day and thanks for all your help in this matter.

Erin Foley 617-538-8235 33 Park St